
   

Briefing Notes of Regular Meeting of 
PARKLAND AREA RETIRED TEACHERS’ ASSOCIATION (PARTA) 

April 11, 2023 
 
These briefing notes serve as the highlights from the PARTA Regular Meeting, April 11, 2023.  This 
summary does not serve as the official minutes of the meeting. If you have questions or concerns 
about any of the information contained within this report, please use the contact information on 
our website to speak with a PARTA Executive member.  

 
The President called the meeting to order and welcomed members and guests.  
The President read the Treaty 6 and 8 Acknowledgement Statement. 
 
Financial Report 
The Treasurer's Report was submitted. 
 
Business Arising from Previous Meeting 
 1) PARTA contribution of $250.00 has been forwarded to the organizers of the Second Wind 
 Conference. 
 2)  A protocol for sharing information with members is in place. 
 
President's Report -  

• There have been no ARTA or PARTA events since our last meeting. 

• Election of PARTA Officers and Directors will take place at our June meeting.   
 Consider volunteering for the position of President, Vice-President, Secretary-Treasurer,  
 Program Planner or Refreshment Planner 

• An invitation will be extended to Gary Swatzsky to attend our meeting on May 9 to address 
members' concerns regarding ARTA recommending specific organizations to its members. 

 
Announcements 

• PARTA May 9th Meeting will be preceded by a brunch. Pre-registration will be necessary. 

• Future Meetings:  May 9th and June 13th - PARTA AGM 

• Wellness Challenge information can be viewed at ARTA.net Wellness 

• ARTA Retreat 2023 - To be held May 23 to 25 at Jasper Park Lodge to celebrate the milestones 
leading to ARTA's 60th birthday, to celebrate the role of seniors as community leaders and to 
celebrate our ability to continue living full and purposeful lives. The in-person and Board of 
Directors' Meeting will be held May 22nd. 

 
Upcoming PARTA Meeting 
Our next meeting will be held May 9, 2023 at the Spruce Grove Golden Age Club at 10:00 a.m. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 
 


